Reading and Math Fact Logs

Each Friday students will receive a reading and math log that will need to be filled out in detail each day and returned the following Friday. Details are on the Log Sheet.  Please keep it in a special place each week (example: on the refrigerator) and remember to return it every Friday.

Birthdays

Each child may celebrate their birthday with the class on or near their birthday.  If their birthday is in the summer, they may pick any day if the school year to celebrate.  You are welcome to send in a healthy snack to share with the class on that day. 
